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Celebrations and Pictures of Wildcat Scholars and the Dedicated Staff Who Serve Them



Happy Teacher Appreciation Week

We celebrate the dedication of our amazing teachers
and educational support professionals. Thank you for
your big hearts for Lapwai students and all you do!



Happy Teacher Appreciation Week
Happy National Teacher 

Appreciation Week, 
teachers! 

They "donut know what 
they'd do without teachers 

like you!"

Love, the Lapwai Booster 
Club membership



General Council Booths
Lapwai Middle-High School Culturally Responsive Professional Learning 
Community and Lapwai Community Coalition Booths at General Council.



Hands-On, 
Minds-On 
Science

Mr. Leighton’s middle school science class 
dissected cow eye balls this week.

This is an example of the Nez Perce Cultural 

Pedagogy Standard of Experimental Learning. 

Science, technology, engineering, and 

mathematics (STEM) are priorities at 

Lapwai Middle-High School.



Qe'ciyew'yew' Nez Perce STEP 
The second of two professional development sessions for educational support 
staff by Nez Perce STEP was held on Friday, May 4th. We appreciate the gift of 
your time and knowledge. We enjoyed our engaging time together!



North Idaho College
Presentation to Junior Class

Tuesday, May 8, 2018 



April Elementary Student Success Celebrations



Mentor Artists’Playwrights Project
Nez Perce Tribe Local Education Fund awards to Lapwai High School continue to support the Mentor
Artists' Playwrights Project (MAPP) which is designed to teach students playwriting. Founder and
Director of MAPP, Thomas Kellogg, of Los Angeles, CA visited LHS again with a team of successful
actors on May 8th. Thank you Mrs. Verna Johnson for applying for funding and coordinating this
opportunity annually for Lapwai students!







Qe'ciyew'yew' 

Lapwai Middle-High School 
Culturally  Responsive 
Learning Committee



Lapwai Community Coalition

Lapwai Community Coalition placed over 1,400 Rx Stickers on Rx bags for the “Lock Your Meds" 
campaign this week. They also placed information inside the bags on how to dispose of medications, 

local Rx drop box locations, and some data from the Pride Survey on Rx usage and youth.


